

February 2015

Dear Trenton BLAST Sponsor,

The 2015 Trenton BLAST 14 & Under Girl's Travel Softball Team needs your support again.

As you know, the BLAST and the Trenton Baseball/Softball Association are volunteer organizations for youth baseball and softball in Trenton. We completed our team tryouts this past August and have an exciting group of young women preparing for the upcoming season.

We would like to ask your business again to consider being a part of next season's excitement. Your donations provide much needed funds to assist our team in registering for tournaments, league play, and equipment. A majority of our games are played in the Downriver area, a few tournaments are outside of Wayne County and last year included a trip to the North American All-Sanction World Series in Columbus, OH. *In addition to finishing in the Top 16 of more than 65 teams from around the country, we won 2 local tournaments and our League Championship.* 

While any donation amount will be accepted, sponsoring businesses/organizations donating at the following levels will receive special recognition:

- \$50\* = 1) your name/business/organization logo on our team banner (which will travel with us and be displayed at every game and tournament);
- \$100\* = 1) your name/business/organization logo on our team banner (which will travel
  with us and be displayed at every game and tournament);
  PLUS 2) a framed Certificate of Appreciation suitable for in business display;
- \$150\* = 1) your name/business/organization logo on our team banner (which will travel with us and be displayed at every game and tournament);
  PLUS 2) a framed Certificate of Appreciation suitable for in business display;
  PLUS 3) a team photo plaque for in business display

\*Please make checks payable to: "Trenton BLAST 14U" and mail your support to:

Carl Pate 2036 Church Place Trenton, MI 48183

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 734.626.0747. Thank you for supporting the 2014 Trenton BLAST 14U Girl's Fastpitch Travel Softball Team.

Regards,

Carl Pate, Head Coach

Thank you for your generous donation of \$1,000. last year - it made a great impact on the team. We hape we can count on your sponsorship again this year.